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Senator Sample and Representative Dotson, Co-Chairs: 
 
The Charitable, Penal and Correctional Institutions Subcommittee met on Friday, September 28, 
2018, at the University of Arkansas in Pine Bluff, Arkansas. The Subcommittee heard testimony 
regarding the following items:  

 
1. Discussion of the Impact of Mass Incarceration in Arkansas with testimony from 

Zachary Crow, Executive Director, DecARcerate;  
 

2. Discussion of Habilitation and Rehabilitation with testimony from Solomon Graves, 
Public Information Officer, Arkansas Department of Correction; and   
 

3. Discussion and Review of the Re-entry Process in Arkansas with testimony from 
Kevin Murphy, Interim Director, Arkansas Community Correction.   
 

 
Respectfully submitted by Subcommittee Co-Chairs, Senator Joyce Elliott and Representative 
David Fielding 


